
"A nation reveals itself not only by the men it produces, but also by the men it honors, 
the men it remembers." 

President John F. Kennedy 

MAIL CALL 
Help us honor our veterans! 

Honor Flight Philadelphia is asking citizens of this great nation, 
young and old, to take a moment 
to write "thank you" letters to our 

American veterans, which will be delivered 
to them on: 

June 15, 2024
their next mission to Washington, DC 

where they will visit those memorials dedicated to 
their service and sacrifice. 

Although we can never repay them, this tour, these letters are just a 
small token of our appreciation 

for all that they have endured so we can live in 
a free society. 

Deadline for Letters: June 1, 2024

For more information, please 
contact: Andrew @ 610-662-1812 

andrew@honorfl ightphi lad el phia.org 

Please mail all letters to: 

Honor Flight Philadelphia 
819 Hinchley Run

West Chester, PA 19382




